
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your support by purchasing from Scholastic Book Club. We regret that we are no  
longer accepting cash payments. We know some children like to pay with their pocket money, but it  
makes the process a lot harder for the volunteers of Book Club. 
 
The online payments are easy and can be made via scholastic.com.au/loop. 
We have also posted the link on the newsletter with the cut off dates for each issue. 
 
Thanks for your understanding and sorry for any inconvenience, 
Scholastic Book Club Coordinators 
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